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February 28,1996
|

Supervisor

i

i Material Licensing Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Ste. 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Subject: Transfers of Byproduct Material Oct.1,1995 thru December 31,1995.

Dear Supervisor,

Barber-Colman Industrial Instruments presents this letter as proper quarterly notification
to your agency indicating that Barber Colman IndustrialInstruments did not transfer any
byproduct material and this letter is for notification purposes only.

IfI can be of further help in this matter, please contact me at (815) 637-3813.'

Sincerely,

n (?. -

Dale R. Stefanac
Radiation Safety Officer
Barber-Colman Company
INDUSTRIAL INSTRUMENTS DIVISION 1
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